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(This is just the cover letter for your request with us, the attachment is too large
for email.  We are sending the documents via SAO Share, you should receive a
message from the system in about an hour on how to obtain the records.  Please
let me know if you have any problems).
 
 
Dear Ms. Blume,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has completed our response to your public
records request sent in via email, as follows:
 

I reviewed the Fraud Investigative Report for the investigative period of
July 6, 2011 through August 30, 2021.  The identified credit card
statements and the master accounts payable including copies of
transactions and or payments made that are in question referenced in the
investigation.  Can you please provide them so that we can move forward
in the investigation?
 

In response, we have attached a link to all the responsive records found to fulfill your
request with us, as well as the redaction codes used.  Please let us know if you have
any questions, concerns or issues regarding this request.  We will now consider this
request closed.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)
Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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